Tarzana Neighborhood Council

Budget and Finance Committee Meeting

Tarzana Child Care Center
Wednesday, October 22, 2014

Attending – committee members, (Acting Chairperson) Max Flehinger, Ken Schwartz, Jon Reich and Allan Wertheim, Bob Shmaeff. Absent Harvey Goldberg
Also attending; Eran Heissler, Sukh Singh
The meeting was called to order by acting chairperson Max Flehinger @ 7:40 PM at the Tarzana Recreation Center

Committie member Warren Holden has tended his resignation. It was accepted.
The Minutes of the September 17, 2014 Budget meeting were reviewed.  The minutes were accepted as presented.

A review of preliminary Financial Statements, Community Projects / NPG Funding and Status 2014 and related financial data that Harvey Goldberg prepared. A Motion was made by Ken Schwartz and seconded by Bob Shmaefff to approve all the financial statements, and  approved by the committee.It was approved unamiously.
A review and discussion of the September 2014 expeditures to be submitted to DONE was held.  A Motion to approve was made by Allan Wertheim and seconded by Ken Schwartz. It was approved unamiously.
A discussion on a request from the Animal Welfare Committee to purchase 2 cat play pens for approximately $190 and 2 dog play pens for approximately $120 ant 10 boxes of treats for approx $110 for a total of $420.  A Motion to table this item was made by Jon Reich and seconded by Bob Shmaeff. It was approved unamiously.
There were no Public or Committee Comments.

Next Budget Committee will be held on Wednesday, December 3, 2014 at the Tarzana Child Care Center.
A motion to adjourn was made by Ken Schwarts and seconded by Bob Shmaeff at 7:47 PM.

Acting Secretary,  Allan Wertheim

